
 

 

         17 November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in free swimming lessons at East Manchester 
Leisure Centre. Funding has been provided by Greater Sport. 

 

Lessons will take place every Friday 2:30pm-3:10pm. Students will have access to three 
certified swimming coaches and have the opportunity to complete their water safety and 
swim badges. These are certified certificates through the company Swimphony.  

 

Swimphony is a registered swimming provider that helps develop water competition. To 
register, students need to sign up which will be done through school.  Personal data such as sharing 
name, age, gender, medical history/needs will need to be shared with Swimphony.  

 

Please reply to the text YES to give consent or NO to not give consent for us to share your child’s 
data with Swimphony.  

 


